
Year 4 Trip to Marshall Aerospace, Cambridge 

Thursday 27th April 

We are all very much looking forward to our trip to Marshall Aerospace on Thursday.  You 

might find the following points helpful as last-minute reminders of what will be needed for 

the trip. 

 The party aims to leave school at 09:00 and return by 15:40. We would ask that 

pupils register in their tutor rooms as usual.   

 

 Pupils will be given a drink and snack in the morning and a packed lunch will be 

provided for them too.  

 

 Pupils should come to school dressed in full track suit. 

 

 School bags will not be needed on Thursday.  

 

 Emergency contact can be made via the school office. 

 

 Please let the office know in advance of any changes to contact details for that day. 

 

 

Mrs Oxborough 

 
 


